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I have never used marijuana myself, however I am aware of it's broad therapeutic benefits and use 
in a variety of conditions, particularly in the treatment of chronic pain. 

 

I firmly believe that for those prescribed marijuana, they should be granted special permission to 
cultivate the drug privately. This would reduce the (potentially prohibitive) cost that patients incur 
in treating their condition, while making access easier and more immediate. 


